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Griffith Youth Baseball Board Meeting 

Meeting Minutes 

November 7, 2022 

 

Attendance:  Kyle Hecht, Erinn Hecht, Colleen Domazet, Chris Ray, Josh Bridegroom, Nicole Bridegroom, 

Andrew Anderson, Chris Mulligan, Josh Kerr, Lauren Blount 

Others in Attendance: Cody Michniewicz 

 

The Meeting was called to order in the GYB Boardroom at 7:00 pm 

 

Motion to approve last month’s minutes by Josh, Andrew seconds. Motion approved. 

 

TREASURER'S REPORT- 

● 501c update: Everything is done and has been filed and sent so state will be updating the website soon 

and we will receive our seal 

● Outstanding is bill from accountant 

● Looking into getting gaming license 

● RailCats check has been deposited 

● Current balance is $16,078.24 

 

COMMUNICATIONS REPORT- 

● Waiting on second quote from sign company for scoreboard sponsor signs. 

● Yearbook ad is sent with payment 

● Suggest possible cup fundraiser 

 

MAJOR/MINOR REPORT- N/A 

 

ROOKIE/TBALL REPORT- N/A 

 

OLD BUSINESS-  

1. Fixing electric on scoreboards will be revisited in the spring once we are able to get into the building 

again 

2. Waiting on quote for field work 

3. Infield equipment will be put on backburner until spring 

4. Brainstorm some ideas for Parent’s Night Out fundraiser 

5. Discuss ByLaws proposed changes and will finalize and vote on discussed items at next meeting 

6. Go over some pros and cons for switching major field to 50/70 and will revisit next meeting 

 

NEW BUSINESS  
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1. Cody Michniewicz voted in as Director and will join our Board of Directors 

 

  

ADJOURNMENT: Meeting Adjourned at 8:25pm. Next Meeting in December TBD.  


